Dear Parents/Guardians,
This week, students have been planting in the garden.  It will be exciting to experience the tayberries, tomatoes and mint grow over the coming weeks.  You may also notice a large pile of soil outside of the garden this afternoon.  It was delivered this morning and will be used in our garden as well as on the meadow that was planted at the boulevard in October.  Thank you to PAC for raising monies to support initiatives like our school garden and meadow.  
Meadow Planting – May 24th  
6 - 7 pm tonight (May 24th). Families are invited to drop in and help spread soil and/or check out the plants.
Professional Development Day May 29th (No School)
Beach Day – June 20th (All Classes) 

Class Placement Requests for 2023/24:
In June, staff will begin the class placement process for next school year.  If you have a specific request, please email Mrs. Krusekopf (fkrusekopf@sd62.bc.ca) by May 29, 2023.  Please do not request a specific teacher.  Instead, we ask that you describe the type of teaching style that you believe would best suit your child(ren).  Note that requests will be taken into consideration, however, there are no guarantees that they will be accommodated.  Please send these requests in writing only.
Lost & Found 
Current photos will be donated on June 9th, 2023 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/
Free Pizza Day Reminder 
Millstream Elementary PAC is providing a free pizza hot lunch day to every student at Millstream Elementary on Friday June 2, 2023. In order to get their free lunch you must log onto the munchalunch.com website and select the pizza your child would like. Each student is getting one personal pizza, a juice box and bag of potato chips. Orders must be in by noon on Friday May 26, 2023. If you have any questions, please contact millstream PAC at: 
millstreampac@gmail.com

**Please note if you do not submit an order online your child will not get a free lunch that day as there will not be any extra lunches**
A message from PAC:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Greetings Millstream Community!
Save the Date the next PAC meeting is our annual AGM where we will vote on our new executive for the year. June 6th 7:30pm (please check the FB group for the meeting link)
Fundraising Events 
The Bottle Drive is next week- Saturday, June 3rd. We are preparing the volunteer sheets and time slots, so if you can come out and assist/sort bottles, we would appreciate this.
Volunteers needed for upcoming Bottle Drive - Please sign up for a time slot here: https://volunteersignup.org/H4CY8. 
Spring BBQ – JUNE 9th 5pm-7pm @ Millstream School
Get ready for a fun family friendly event at the school next month. Hotdogs, Cotton Candy and some fun activities are planned!
Meetings are held every Wednesday over zoom! More info on our Facebook group! Please email  millstream.pac.volunteers@gmail.com for the details. If you would like to volunteer to either setup/clean up, work at any of the events (games or food) please let Julianna know directly at: millstream.pac.volunteers@gmail.com
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)

Thank you,
The Millstream Team 
